United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
Washington, D.C. 20240

In Response Reply to:
FWS/SCI/61000 AUG 1 3 2015

Mzr. Kent Holsinger
Holsinger Law, LLC

1800 Glenarm Pl., Ste 500
Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Mr. Holsinger:

This letter confirms receipt of your cotrespondence dated August 12, 2015, received by the U.S.
Fish and Wildlife Service on via electronic delivery on 13 August 2015. Your correspondence
has been forwarded to the appropriate office for response.

Sincerely,

Chief, Correspondence Control



